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Reminder regarding the Increased Risk of Infection at Work mandatory occupational medical screening  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

In a previous letter from the Management and the General Works Council, we informed you about the mandatory 
occupational medical screening for employees whose work involves an increased risk of infection. The employer 
arranges for the screening to be performed at regular intervals. The purpose is to raise employee awareness of 
health risks and to prevent infection. Whether or not you need to take part in the screening depends on the work 
you do and will cost you nothing. Should you decide not to consent to the screening, we will no longer be permitted 
to employ you to your current field of activity. 
 
That is why we, the General Works Council, request that you arrange an appointment at one of the occupational 
medical centres of AMD TÜV Rheinland near to your place of residence. To arrange an appointment, please phone 
the following AMD TÜV service number: 

 
0800 66 49 06 21. 

 
Should the nearest AMD TÜV Rheinland occupational medical centre be unreasonably far from your home, you 
may, as an exception, consult another occupational medical practitioner. If you need to do so, please arrange the 
appointment in consultation with your line manager. 

 
If you have any questions relating to this letter, please call management representative Norbert Volk on 0202-9479 
4328 or email him at norbert.volk@vebego.de 
 
Also, please rest assured that you can discuss in confidence all matters concerning the screening as well as any 
other work safety issues with your local works council or the General Works Council (mobile: +49 173 5688031 and 
email: GBR-VEBEGO@vebego.de). 
 
Yours faithfully    
 

 

Thomas Göbel                                                  

General Works Council 

 

 

 


